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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

№ 66 – 2025 
 

PORT OF LIVERPOOL 

CAMMELL LAIRD WET BASIN DREDGING 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that dredging of the Wet Basin (Tranmere Basin) at 

the Cammell Laird shipyard is scheduled to commence on 20 July 2025. 

The dredging will occur during ebb tide periods and involve the dredger Maas 

entering and leaving the Wet Basin repeatedly at slow speed. 

Dredging is expected to take ten days; during this time, vessels should remain clear 

of the entrance to the Wet Basin. 

A further Notice will be issued when dredging is completed. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MOM/1355/026/L015e 15 July 2025 


